Miller Comprehensive Catholic High School

Ukrainian elementary students received a visit for St. Nicholas at Miller Comprehensive Catholic
High School

Archbishop M. C. O’Neill Catholic High School

Congratulations to Archbishop M.C. O’Neill Catholic High School on a fabulous new digital sign!
Thank you for spreading the Good News by embracing technology. It looks great.




St. Bernadette School - Santa’s Anonymous
On Thursday, December 10th, Mrs. McMillan’s Grade 8 students and Mr. Woytowich’s Grade 7 &
Grade 8 students donated their time to help sort presents for Santa’s Anonymous at the Regina Food
Bank. There were over 2000 presents that were sorted. The students really enjoyed the experience and
found it very rewarding for the holiday season. We also had several students and their families assist in

wrapping the presents on December 12th.

Thank you for all those who participated!

You made the Christmas season brighter for the community.




